XIVth INTERNATIONAL APPRENTICE COMPETITION

VISIT TO KILLOCH COLLIERY

28th JULY, 1965,

The National Coal Board welcome you to Killoch Colliery and your
co-operation and attentién to the following points will be greatly
appreciated,

Leave 211 valuable and smoking materials, pipe, tobacco, cigarettes
matches and lighters, etc., in the lockers provided in the Boths.

Always remain in close contzct with your guide 2nd obey his ins-
tructions,



